
From: Kevin R. Eibenholzl
To: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR
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Tauren,
 
The new wells and piezometers for Jagemann Plating Co. were installed in November 2016, and
were sampled on December 30, 2016.  I will have a brief update letter drafted by the end of next
week with the results of the additional SI.  Thanks and have a great weekend.
 

Kevin R. Eibenholzl   -   Robert E. Lee & Associates, Inc.
920-662-9641         keibenholzl@releeinc.com

 
 
From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR [mailto:Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov] 
Sent: Friday, February 10, 2017 12:52 PM
To: Kevin R. Eibenholzl
Subject: Status Update Requested for Jagemann Plating Co Site, BRRTS # 02-36-555544
 
Hi Kevin,
 
Based on the NR700 Semi-Annual Reporting received 1/31/17, field sampling/monitoring has been
conducted at the site. Have the additional monitoring wells and piezometers been installed and
sampled then? The last submittal I have for this site is back in August 2016 regarding the request
for permission to install the wells at the off-site property to the south. Please provide an update
when you get a chance.
 
Thanks,
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
 

Tauren R. Beggs
Hydrogeologist & Northeast Region Land Recycling Expert
Remediation and Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
2984 Shawano Ave
Green Bay, WI 54313
Phone: (920) 662-5178
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov
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